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Best Care EMS
Albert O. Hayon
P. O. Box 608
Bellaire, TX 77402

Dear Mr. Hayon,

Thank you for your financial contribution to the 3™ Annual Mothers for Clean Air
Earth Day 5K. We proudly displayed your company information on all collateral
materials, the Mothers for Clean Air website, and at the event.

This year’s event, held at MacGregor Park, attracted more than 600 participants
and raised $27,000. The purpose of our 5K event is to generate awareness about
our organization and to report on the air quality within the region. It also serves
to raise funds for the Mothers for Clean Air educational programs and volunteer
opportunities.

Contributions such as yours make it possible for us to educate the public on a
regional and local level about the health effects of poor air quality. It also helps
us empower residents to identify, prioritize, and actively solve their
environmental issues.

Mothers for Clean Air (MfCA) is a local, non-profit, 501(c)(3) organization of
parents and community members concerned about the adverse effects of
Houston area air pollution, particularly concerning the health of children. All
contributions are tax-deductible. Our Employee Identification Number (EIN) is
76-0532881.

Please consider contributing by making our April 18", 2009 race event greater.
We look forward to your continued support. Feel free to contact us at the
Mothers for Clean Air office at 713.526.0100 or mfca@mothersforcleanair.org

Sincerely,

Mothers for Clean Air



